
Silver Lake Township 

April 1, 2019 

Francis Fruehan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the Flag. 

The minutes from the March meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

The Treasurer Report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

Public Comment – resident asked if there was any gas activity taking place in the township.  Evan Everitt 

said there are notices for surrounding townships but no notices for Silver Lake Township. 

Results from items advertised on Auctions International received – Diesel Generator with a high bid of 

$590; Power Washer with a high bid of $1,300 and 45,000 Lb Hydraulic Winch with a high bid of $1,400.  

Evan Everitt said he is happy of all the bids and made a motion to accept the high bids, Francis Fruehan 

seconded, approved. 

Evan Everitt said the road project for John C McNamara Drive that had been bid last year will need to be 

advertised again.  He will contact the PennDOT Representative for details on rebidding the project. 

Francis Fruehan gave the police report with three incidents plus 3 traffic stops for the month of March. 

Evan Everitt gave the road report – working with FEMA from last year’s storm. 

Letter was received from Community Park asking for a donation from the Act 13 funds in the amount of 

$1,640 to re-top the mulch at the park. 

Assessment Permits – none 

Driveway Permits – none 

Evan Everitt made a motion to pay the bills as submitted, Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

As no further business was presented Evan Everitt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Francis 

Fruehan seconded. 
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